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PICTURED above, Year 5 enjoying the workshop. 

Important Reminders 

OUR YEAR 5 children spent last Wednesday 
exploring Ancient Greek life. A mixture of 
games, puzzles and role play made learning a 
fun and memorable experience. Re-enacting 

greek myths and legends were a definite 
highlight. The children made a fantastic effort in 
dressing up too as you can see from our 
photos!  

A day in the life of Ancient Greece 

ALL club’s commence next week w/c 27 April. Please make sure you send in your £5 fee by 

this Friday to avoid your child’s place being reallocated. 

The ACE Yearbook has all the dates for the remainder of this term. Please be aware of the following 
KEY dates to remember where applicable: 

 Y2 SATs Information meeting - Thursday 23 April 2015 @ 3.15pm in the school hall 

 Y6 Residential Information meeting -  Monday 18 May 2015 @ 3.15pm in the school hall 

 New Reception parents -  Tuesday 16 June 2015 (a.m) in the school hall 

Please note that school will be closed for pupils and staff on polling day - Thursday 7 May 

2015. 

This Thursday 23 April is St George’s day. Children may wear Beaver/Cub/Scout/Rainbow/Guide/

Brigade uniform’s in place of school uniform. 

Children can now wear summer school uniform. Details are in the yearbook. 

Please send in any outstanding Mathletics Sponsorship money by Friday 24 April. This will help your 

child’s class to get closer to winning the ice cream party! 
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